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BROTHERS FIRE PROTECTION CO 

9950 HIGHWAY 10 E 

ELK RIVER MN  55330   

 

Re: Sprinkler / Standpipe Permit Inspection 

 408 ST PETER ST    

 Permit # 2011-287757 SSP 

 PROVIDE ADDITION AREA OF COVERAGE TO BASEMENT AS PART OF WORK TO FUTURE 

PERMIT 11-271295.  ADD THIS TO SUBMITTAL 

 

Dear Contractor: 

 

An inspection was done at the above mentioned premise on January 12, 2012. 

 

The following deficiencies were noted during the inspection and must be corrected to attain final approval: 

 

1. NFPA 13 (2002) 8.6.6.1 - Maintain a distance of at least 18 inches between the top of storage and the 

sprinkler deflector. Costume storage area.  

 

2. Rehearsal hall is not installed according to the submitted plan - verify the locations of the sprinklers in 

this room. See NFPA 13 2002 ed. sec 8.6.4.1 and 8.6.5.  

 

When these deficiencies are corrected, please call me at 651-266-8954 for a re-inspection. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Katie LeTourneau-Bjorge 

Fire Inspector 

Email:  katie.letourneau-bjorge@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 


